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Acting Head Teacher: Mr. J Nicklin
Dear Parents,
Happy New Year!

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all very much for our lovely Christmas
wishes, cards and gifts; they were all very much appreciated and it was very kind of you.

This term our new topic is ‘The Stone Age’. We will be linking our History, Geography, Art
and Design and Technology lessons to this and we are looking forward to learning lots of
interesting facts about Stone Age life and location of Stone Age relics.

Forest School

This half term, Year 3/4 will be participating in Forest School sessions every Monday. Please
ensure your child comes to school for these sessions in appropriate outdoor wear, including a
hat and gloves while the weather is cold. These sessions will replace our Computing and
additional PE lesson (taught by the class teacher).

Disley Primary School,
Dane Bank Drive, Disley, Stockport. SK12 2BD

f sS's / Tel: 01663 797332
» Email: head@disley.cheshire.sch.uk
Promac.N ;(,\~L:<5/()’ Web Address: www.disley.cheshire.sch.uk

R %,

I’ ‘\ e W O
ﬁ"tﬂ‘ "‘ m f 'é L 21V] E’ Disley Primary School is part of The TRUE Learning Partnership www.truelearning.org.uk

£ &

Healthy Schools S ., \\,\'\


mailto:head@disley.cheshire.sch.uk
http://www.disley.cheshire.sch.uk/
http://www.truelearning.org.uk/

Quick Reminders

e PE will be taught every Tuesday, please ensure that your child comes into school in
school PE kit. Your child will need a mouth guard and shin pads for PE lessons after
half term.

e We will be continuing with our 2 week timetables so please make sure you refer to
these via our class page on the school website.

o Please send your child into school every day with a named water bottle.

e Please continue to provide your child with a healthy snack for morning playtime. We
are encouraging the children to make healthy choices and would be very grateful if you
would not send unhealthy snacks like crisps and chocolate.

o Please ensure regular reading is done at home and logged in the reading records.

e We will continue with our Homework Bingo boards and we will be sending our new
Spring Homework Bingo board home this week.

S taﬁing

Mrs Jardine will be returning at the end of this half term. She will be teaching for two days in
3/4CJ. Miss Cliff will remain as class teacher in 3/4CJ for 3 days until the end of this academic
year.

As always, if you have any questions or queries about anything, please do not hesitate to
contact us via Class Dojo.

Many thanks for your continued support,

The Year 3 and 4 Class Teachers
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